
Banner Witcoff attorneys Darrell Mottley and Rich Stockton will participate as panelists in
the USPTO’s 2nd annual Design Webinar Series on July 27 at 1 PM ET.

The series highlights the role of design patents for multiple industries and takes a closer
look into design patent strategy. Darrell, Rich, and their co-panelists will discuss the
benefits of design patents, design patent strategy, and the use and value of design patents
through industry-specific stories.

To learn more and register for the webinar, please click here.
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